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Comments: It appears that the standard for measurement AE J1287 recommends 96dBA as a limit, with a 3dB

"grace" (99dB @20ft). The complaints you have registered is those over 99dBA. So it would make some sense to

make it 96dBA across the board if you were to relax the legislation to accommodate people who did not want to

reduce their sonic footprint.  On the other hand, as challenging it is for enforcement, the noise control technology

exists, and would benefit not only the receivers of unwanted noise (people, animals, insects), but also the users

of the OHV's themselves. 


